From: Sobo, Robert [mailto:Robert.Sobo@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 3:06 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: American Counselor Associtation Convention

Mr.Berlin,

I am confirmng that I attended the American Counselor Association Annual Convention in New Orleans March 25-30.

Thank you,

Robert Sobo, Psy.D.
Director
Chicago Police Department
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